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News Release Date
03-27-2024

Immanuel Lutheran Church at 310 East
Main Street East Dundee is offering a
Health Clinic for adults and children on
April 13, 2024 from 9am to 3pm. Please
call 847-428-4477 or see the attached flyer
for further information.

This notice is being provided as a service to
the Sleepy Hollow community. The Village of
Sleepy Hollow has no connection to this
event and is posting it as it may be of
interest to members of our community.
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